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“It’s incredibly exciting to carry through this transaction on behalf of AIG in a joint project with 

our Swedish and Finnish advisory teams. It clearly shows the strength of Catella as an 

international advisory firm,” says Andrew Smith, Partner at Catella and Catella’s project manager 

for the transaction. 
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